
Notice: Relocation of  Travel Insurance Counter 

Thank you very much for visiting Haneda Airport international terminal. 

Please be advised that Travel Insurance Counter on the 3rd floor will be relocated from the period 
specified below.  

February 28,2017 
Tokyo International Air Terminal Corporation 

http://www.haneda-airport.jp/ 

Details 
 

■ New Place 
   North side on the 3F , Near the Check in counter F , Next to the Mizuho Bank 
 
■ Period     
   From March 7, 2017 at 5：00 
 

End 

Open : Travel Insurance Counter 
From March 7, 2017 at 5：00 

Close : Travel Insurance Counter  
Until March 6,2017 at 24：00 

Mizuho Bank 


